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Dear Families, 
 
We are almost at the end of the Autumn Term, the LA sent out further guidance this week about offering 
tests to children with non-typical symptoms – let us continue to work together to keep each other safe and if 
you are uncertain about your child’s health please be extra cautious and take them for a COVID test. 
 
We break up next Friday 18th December at 1:30pm. (I know there has been a lot of news about this but we 
are staying with the original plan.) 
 

This week is the Third week of Advent when we light the pink candle of ‘Joy’! 
 

           
 
The Gospel of John : 
There was a man named John who was sent by God.  He came to tell people about the Light. Through him 
all people could hear about the Light and believe.  John was not the Light, but he came to tell people about 
the Light. 
 
I hope I will get to see you some of you next week from a safe distance as I come to the end of my time here 
at St Joseph the Worker! How the time has flown! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Best Wishes 
Miss Ridyard 
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